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6 July 2021 

 

Kiwi Community Assistance  

5 Peterhouse St  

Tawa 5028 

Wellington  

 

 

Dear Kiwi Community Assistance, 

 

 

On behalf of Birthright Wellington and our team members we would like to say thank you very much for all the 

support you are giving to our families.  

 

As a non-profit organisation Birthright Wellington relies very much on organisations like yours and all your 

volunteers with the support you give to our families in the community. Your organisation and all your staff are 

making a difference and a huge change to the community. 

 

Once again thank you for the great work that you do, we greatly appreciate your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miranda Matadi 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


